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STATEMENT REGARDING PROPOSITION 65 
 
 
The California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act, commonly known as “Proposition 
65,” was enacted by California ballot in November 1986 and intended by its authors to protect 
California citizens from substances determined to cause cancer or birth defects or other 
reproductive harm. Under the administration of Office of Environmental Health Hazard 
Assessment (OEHHA), there are now over 900 chemicals considered or listed under Proposition 
65. 
 
Proposition 65 requires businesses to provide notice to Californians when there is potential 
exposure to significant amounts of certain chemicals in the products they purchase, in their 
homes or workplaces, or that are released into the environment. Businesses are required to give 
a "clear and reasonable warning" to individuals before "knowingly and intentionally" exposing 
them to listed Proposition 65 chemicals unless the business can demonstrate that the exposure is 
so small that it causes "no significant risk" of cancer or "no observable effect" with regard to 
reproductive toxins. The OEHHA has determined "safe harbor" levels of exposure, below which 
no warning is required. 
 
RFE International, Inc. is a global supplier of electronic components. We offer our customers 
amongst the best selection of Capacitors, Diodes, Inductors, Resistors and Circuit Protection 
devices in the industry. At this time the RFE products do not require CA Prop 65 notices.  
 
Additional information regarding Proposition 65 may be found here: 
https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov . 
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